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By: Lizzy Adam, Scrutiny Research Officer   

To: Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 20 July 2018

Subject: East Kent Hospitals NHS University Foundation Trust: Update
______________________________________________________________      

Summary: This report invites the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 
consider the information provided by East Kent Hospitals NHS 
University Foundation Trust.

It provides additional background information which may prove 
useful to Members.

______________________________________________________________

1. Introduction

On 24 November 2017 the Committee considered an update on operational 
performance at East Kent Hospitals NHS University Foundation Trust. An 
update on the Trust has been requested for this meeting as part of the 
Committee's review of acute services. The Trust has asked for the attached 
report to be presented to the Committee.

Background Documents

Kent County Council (2017) ‘Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
(24/11/2017)’, https://democracy.kent.gov.uk/mgAi.aspx?ID=46495 

Contact Details 

Lizzy Adam
Scrutiny Research Officer
lizzy.adam@kent.gov.uk 
03000 412775

2. Recommendation

RECOMMENDED that the report on East Kent Hospitals NHS University 
Foundation Trust be noted and the Trust be requested to provide an update at 
the appropriate time.
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